
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 8, 2021 

 
Secretary to the Commission 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka KS 66604 
 
RE: Docket No. 21-SFLT-288-TAR 
 Tariff Revision - General Exchange Tariff - Bill Message 
 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
In order to preserve proper consideration of Consolidated Communications of Kansas Company’s previous filing made 
in the above referenced docket on February 2, 2021, the bill messages will be delivered to customers as part of the  
March 1, 2021 billing cycle.  We had previously indicated the bill messages would be delivered as of April 1, 2021 
bill cycle. 
 
Please contact me at the number below or Carrie Patterson at carrie.patterson@consolidated.com 
with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin J. Kastor 
 
 
Director – Government Affairs 
P: 936.788.7420 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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